
CNSI  Awarded  $32M
Telecommunications Contract
ROCKVILLE, MD — CNSI today announced that it has been selected
to provide lab-wide telecommunications support services for
Los Alamos National Laboratory (LANL). The competitively-bid,
small business set aside contract is valued at $32 million
with a three year base period of performance and two option
years.  CNSI  will  operate  and  maintain  the  Los  Alamos
Integrated  Communication  System  (LAICS),  including
engineering, system upgrades, enhancements and additions.

ROCKVILLE, MD — CNSI today announced that it has been selected
to provide lab-wide telecommunications support services for
Los Alamos National Laboratory (LANL). The competitively-bid,
small business set aside contract is valued at $32 million
with a three year base period of performance and two option
years.  CNSI  will  operate  and  maintain  the  Los  Alamos
Integrated  Communication  System  (LAICS),  including
engineering,  system  upgrades,  enhancements  and  additions.
Provisions for Move, Addition and Change services (MACs) are
included  in  the  contract,  as  are  Engineer  Furnish  and
Installation  (EF&I)  services.

CNSI has assumed operational responsibilities, replacing the
previous contractor, Qwest Government Services, Inc. “CNSI is
pleased to have received the LAICS award and looks forward to
working in partnership with LANL to continue and improve the
high quality services that LANL has been accustomed to, ” says
Chuck Sharrocks, Vice President of CNSI’s Energy practice. “We
know that our extensive experience in both voice and data
systems  will  assist  LANL  in  meeting  their  future
challenges.””Los Alamos National Laboratory is looking forward
to this extended partnership with CNSI, ” said Acquisition
Services Management (ASM) Division Leader, Kevin Chalmers. “We
appreciate CNSI’s capabilities and are confident they will
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provide the services needed for this critical piece of the
LANL infrastructure.”

ABOUT CNSI

CNSI is a full-service IT business solutions provider that has
enjoyed  steady  growth  since  its  incorporation  in  1994.
Headquartered in Rockville, Maryland with offices throughout
the U.S., CNSI delivers a broad portfolio of IT and business
process outsourcing solutions to a diverse base of commercial
and  government  clients,  including  Department  of  Homeland
Security,  Federal  Aviation  Administration,  Department  of
Energy,  Amtrak,  and  several  state  agencies.  For  more
information,  please  visit  www.cns-inc.com.


